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 Caroline Jennett OBJ2016/3270/P 14/07/2016  12:22:26 We object to the proposed works for the following reasons:

1. There already exists an extension in the garden of the property

2. Over-development in the Frognal area has already led to difficulties in parking.  Further development 

can only worsen and already difficult situation.

3. We are concerned about the noise implications.

4. We are concerned that there may have been subsidence in the past at 8 Frognal which we would 

expect the erection of another extension would aggravate

5. We are concerned that flats within Heath Court will suffer from loss of light if the application is 

successful
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